
 

 

 
To:  Interested Parties 
 
From: Steve Groen 
 
Date:  April 24th, 2024 
 
Subject: Implementation of Summer Hours  
 
The Minnehaha County Highway Department will be implementing their 
summer hours schedule for 2024 effective April 29th, 2024.  
 
Summer hours are 7 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. Monday through Thursday.  The 
department is closed Friday, Saturday and Sunday, as well as holidays 
observed by Minnehaha County.   
 
For more information contact the Highway Department at (605) 367-4316.   
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